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Reception’s Easter Home Learning Task 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After Easter our new project will be entitled ‘Are we nearly there yet?’ We will 

be using non-fiction texts as our stimulus and children will be learning about a 

range of different types of transport. We will also be visiting Manchester 

Airport. 

In preparation for this work we are setting the children an Easter ‘Home 

Learning’ task. This task will take the place of a set piece of homework in 

children’s homework books. 

 

We would like the children to find out about a mode of transport. They can 

choose any vehicle they wish and share their learning however they choose. 

They may like to make a model, label a picture, research transport in the past or 

find out about transport in another country. Children can be as creative as they 

like! 

 

This task carries with it a range of learning opportunities that will support the 

children in all areas of the Foundation Stage Curriculum. Please see some 

examples of these on the back of this letter. If the children complete any of 

these additional activities please let us know in their homework book. 

 

Homework should be completed and in brought into school by Friday the 28th 

April, ready for our sharing. 

 

Thank you for your support and we can’t wait to see the children’s work! 

 

The Reception Team 

 
 


